
Freedom of Information Act Information 
 

This information is provided in compliance with the State of Illinois’ Freedom of Information Act of 2009 
(FOIA), which became effective January 1, 2010. 
 
The Freedom of Information Act Officer for Canton Union School District #66 is Superintendent Tad 
DeRenzy. As noted in the Act, all requests for information are to be made in writing to the FOIA Officer, 
with clear notation that the request is made under the Freedom of Information Act. This may be 
accomplished by paper copy, e-mail, or fax. Written requests are to be made to:  
 
Mr. Tad DeRenzy, Superintendent 
Canton Union School District #66 
20 West Walnut Street 
Canton, IL  61520 
 
E-mail requests are to be made to: Tderenzy@cantonusd.org 
 
Fax requests should be sent to the attention of Mr. Tad DeRenzy at 309-649-5036 
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